Letter of Intent declination postcard

Dear

    Thank you for your letter regarding The Leighty Foundation’s participation in funding your organization.  We are a small foundation with limited financial resources, and we are simply unable to fund all the requests for financial support that we receive.  For this reason, we must decline your request.

    The needs in our world and our communities are great, and we appreciate your efforts to make a difference.  We wish you success in achieving your goals!

Sincerely,

The Leighty Foundation

For further information about our foundation, please see our website at http://www.leightyfoundation.org
